Senators,

| strongly urge each and every one of you to vote NO on SB978.

Time and again it is proven that gun control laws do not reduce violence. Gun control laws do
not keep firearms out of the hands of criminals or reduce crime. The only thing this bill would
achieve is imposing an undue burden on the exercise of Constitutionally guaranteed rights by
law-abiding citizens.

Passage of this bill will set the State of Oregon up for a lawsuit that would cost the taxpayers a
lot of money to achieve what you can achieve with a NO vote now.

I know I will gladly contribute to the cause of defeating this bill, and any legislator that votes in
favor of it.

Sincerely,

Wesley Worley
Dexter, OR



